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Personally I appose the development of the Energy From Waste Incinerator, as a local of the 
Horsley Park area for many years, I personally am extremely concerned about the impacts it may 
have on not only my health but the health of my family. If the proposed incinerator is constructed, 
I believe that it will have severe impacts to the quality of life that we have come to expect from 
the Horsley Park area. Overall at the current moment we are already impacted by the current 
wast facility in place, and therefore can not come to accept that a change will improve our quality 
of life. 


